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DR.MALIK PRACTICE




Welcome to our practice newsletter .We as a team endeavour to engage our patients in improving the quality of Provision of healthcare. And with healthy positive participation we can bring the level up to World Class Health Service.
WHAT IS THE NEWS

You may all have heard in the news, the government has published a new ‘white paper’ setting out its goals for the NHS over the next few years with  talk of moving budgets, disbandment of PCT’s and more choice and accountability. All this is within the backdrop of the huge pressures to strive for efficiency and savings.
Whatever form the NHS takes we will uphold our Values of a family orientated practice with patient-centred care and excellence as our driving force and to provide excellence for our patients.
Patient forum
Our patient Group is up & running now. So far we had many positive meetings which gives the opportunity to discuss the topic of mutual interest in the practice potentially leading to improved services
It is an ideal opportunity to discuss any ideas about the practice that you may have. Although it should be understood that this is not a forum for individual Complaints. Patients who want to make a formal complaint about the surgery should write directly to the practice manage. If you are interested to be member of patient group please see practice manager.
New Doctors and new Nurse

As many of you are aware that two new lady doctors, Dr. Jasper-Boesch and Dr. Sarsam have joined our practice. We soon will be having another doctor to join our practice meaning more appointments.
Mrs. Burtonshaw-Walker, Practice nurse also joined again more nurse appointments available.
Blood Tests Clinc
Southend Hospital runs Blood clinic in our practice Mon-Friday. This is by appointment only through Southend Hospital. 01702 422555 to have blood test at our practice. Please make sure you have blood form with you which the Dr or the Nurse may have given at the time of your consultation or one attached to your prescription.
Results of Tests & Routine enquiries

If you are telephoning for the results of an x-ray or any other routine enquiry. It would be very helpful if you do so between hours of 11:30- 2pm when the staff may be less busy.  In order to maintain confidentiality test results will only be given to the patients themselves or to the parents of minors.

 We expect patients to be responsible in enquiring their results or having any check ups by the doctor or the nurse, e.g. blood test or blood pressure checks etc.
Monitoring
It is most important that patient with chronic medical conditions should be seen six monthly, alternating with the Dr. and the Nurse. Please ensure that you make appointments to enable your condition to be monitored effectively.
How To Make an Appointment
We have Pre - book and book on the day facilities. We allow half of our available appointments to be pre-booked up to 4 months in advance. Please let the reception staff know if you need to see a particular doctor. However once this allocation has been used we have to restrict to remaining appointments to be booked on a ‘SAME DAY’ only basis, so that if you will be able to see a GP the same day but you may not get the doctor of your choice. Of Course, there is always a limit to the amount of appointments which are available for each day and once we are fully booked we will see only medical emergencies that can’t wait until the next day. 
Cancellation of Appointments

Please be punctual and if you are unable to attend an appointment please let us know so that we can offer same appointment to someone else who needs to see the doctor that day. You must let the hospital know if you are unable to attend hospital appointment.
Repeat Prescriptions
We require 48 hours notice for repeat prescriptions. Requests for repeat prescriptions should be left in the collection box at the reception. Alternatively you may make such request by post and provide an SAE. Or by arrangements with the chemist. Please always use Computer Slips by ticking the items you require.
For your own safety, please note, we do not take requests for repeat prescriptions over the telephone, fax, 
EMAIL REQUEST FOR REPEAT PRESCRIPTION
The Surgery has also started to take request of repeat prescriptions by e-mail. We will require patients to register for this service which will be in addition to requesting repeat prescriptions in the normal way i.e in person by post, or through a chemist.
STROKE; a Medical Emergency

If you get the following symptoms Dial --999 immediately. By doing that early treatment can be given which can prevent further brain damage.

F    Facial Weakness    

      Can the person smile?

      Has their mouth or eye drooped?
A     Arm Weakness   

       Can the person raise both arms?

S     Speech Problems     

       Can the person speak properly and understand what you say

T      Test              
        Test these symptoms
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